
Sincerely, 

Date: 12/11/2023

Hannan Satopay 
Chief Executive Officer

LETTER OF RECOMMENDATION

It is with much pleasure that I take this opportunity to write a
personal recommendation for Pranjal Lohi who has worked as a Full
Stack Developer Intern under my guidance during the period
15/09/2023 to 31/10/2023. During the internship period, Pranjal Lohi
has shown an incredible amount of responsibility, sincerity, a genuine
willingness to learn and zeal to take on new assignments &
challenges. Pranjal Lohi carries the assigned duties with due diligence
and enthusiasm thus giving out the very best. I, therefore,
recommend Pranjal Lohi and appreciate the hard work. To my
knowledge, I know Pranjal Lohi has the necessary skills and
expertise to perform the duties in a timely manner and I am
confident that the same enthusiasm will be applied in every
challenge undertaken.
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